Miscellaneous questions about GiveWell raised in recent discussions

Should our focus be “research” or “website?”  Easiest to answer with specific time allocation.  We currently lean toward:

· 40 hours/week on research

· 10 on website, with the help of a professional consultant if possible

· 15 on maintaining contacts

· 5 on hiring/managing

· 10 on misc

· New hire: 30 focused hours per week, devoted mostly to charity database-related work

Should we change our name so we can get a .com URL?

Is it a problem that Elie and Holden live in different cities?

What should be the focus of the blog at this point?

How concerned should we be about exhibiting a particular political orientation?

